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BRAILSFORD CHURCH OF ENGLAND PRIMARY SCHOOL
Luke Lane, Brailsford, Ashbourne, Derbyshire, DE6 3BY                        
Telephone: 01335-360393

Email info@brailsford.derbyshire.sch.uk
www.brailsford.derbyshire.sch.uk

Headteacher: Mrs N. Foulds
25th June 2018
Dear Parents,

Pirates of the Curry Bean
We have two performances of Pirates of the Curry Bean on Wednesday, 11th July at 2:00pm and an evening performance at 6:00pm.  Each performance will last for approximately one hour.  

Due to fire regulations, we have to limit the number of people in the hall to 200 (including children, adults and all helpers); therefore tickets are limited to 2 per family per performance.  Please be aware that demand for the evening performance will be high, and if you are at all able to attend the afternoon performance, we would encourage you to do so in order to give the best chance possible for working parents to attend in the evening.

How can I buy my tickets?

Tickets will cost £3 each to cover the costs of performers’ licences, props, costumes etc.  Please complete the form at the bottom of this letter to indicate how many tickets you would like for each performance and return it with the correct amount of money in cash to the class teacher.  Slips will be collected by class teachers on a first come first served basis and tickets will be allocated accordingly.

In the event that we have any spare tickets, we will offer these when we know how many are available.

Hometime

If you are attending the afternoon performance and would like to take your children home with you, that’s fine.  Parents should wait on the playground and collect children from their classroom, as teachers will need to keep a register.  If relatives other than a parent are taking children home, please send a note in advance.  
Evening Performance

All children are taking part in both performances (optional for Nursery children) and will need to be back at school in the evening no later than 5:15pm in order to recommence at 6:00pm.  If you are not staying for the evening performance, you will be able to collect your child from school at about 7:15pm.
Parking

Please continue to park responsibly and, if possible, walk to the school to reduce congestion in the area around school.  Unfortunately, there will be no parking available on the school car park.
Yours sincerely
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Mrs N Foulds
Headteacher
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

I/We would like tickets for the following performances (maximum of 2 per family per performance):

11th July –  Afternoon Performance


tickets






11th July  –  Evening Performance


tickets






Please return this slip with the correct money (cheques made payable to Brailsford CofE Primary School) to the class teacher.

Signed: ________________________________
